FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

June 24, 2019

ROSELAND, L.L.C.

505 S FLAGLER STREET

STE 1010

WEST PALM BEACH, FL 33401

SUBJECT: ROSELAND, L.L.C. o
Ref. Number: L0O2000028153 AN 2

Debit Memo #: NONE

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advising you of the attached
returned check #2481, the 2019 annual report for ROSELAND, L.L.C. has been
cancelled and is considered not filed as of June 24, 2019.

Please note: Due to this cancellation, you will need to re-file the annual report
online at sunbiz.org and click on 'File Current Year Annual Report'.

Sections 605.0714 and 605.0908, Florida Statutes, requires us to give notice of
our intent to administratively dissotve a Florida limited liability company or revoke
the authority to transact business of a foreign limited liability company for failure
to file the annual report and pay the filing fee.

Consider this your notice if the annual report is not filed and payment is not
received, your fimited liability company will be administratively dissolved or
revoked on the fourth Friday in September and a reinstatement fee of an
additionai $100 will be imposed.

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call 850-245-
6887.

Sincerely

Tammi Cline

Regulatory Specialist (I

Division of Corporations Letter Number: 119A00012694

www.sunbiz.org

Divicion of Cornoratione - P O BOYXY 6397 -Tallahaccee Flarida 39314



FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATL
Division of Corporations

February 20, 2019

ROSELAND, L.L.C.

505 S FLAGLER STREET

STE 1010

WEST PALM BEACH, FL 33401

SUBJECT: ROSELAND, L.L.C.
Ref. Number: L02000028153

This is to inform you that check #2481 dated January 15, 2019 in the amount of
$138.75 submitted with the annual report for ROSELAND, L.L.C. has been
returned to us by your bank because of aNON-NEGOTIABLE CHECK. Please
send a replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Attn: Tammi Cline

P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

If you have any questions concering this matter, please call {850) 245-6939.
Sincerely,
Tammi Cline

Regulatory Specialist
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 119A00003537

wwiv.sunbiz.org



